Saint Alban Roe (SAR)
Parish Council Meeting
29 November 2022, Written 28 December 2022
7:00-8:30 pm

In Person Members (Parish Rectory Basement):  Gary Lombardo (President), Mark Hayek (Vice President), John Gleich (Secretary), Suzanne Michaelree (2021/22 President), John Stieferman, Anne Marie Christopher, Megan Ruder, Christy Brotherton, Mike Rethorn, Joe Braeckel, Angelo Ferrante, Tammy Lawrence

Members Absent: Fr. Richard Stoltz, Fr. Freddy Devaraj, Deacon Keith Mallon, Mark Pilkenton, Susan Noonan, Dan Tarpey

Visitor:  Liz Henning from KP Consulting Group

Gary Lombardo provided Liz Henning’s KP Consulting Group proposal prior to our meeting.  He then introduced Liz Henning and described some of the history of their proposal to SAR last year, to set the stage for Liz’s briefing to the Parish Council.

Liz Henning did her briefing with some limited discussion for about 30 minutes.  

The next 45 minutes were spent in discussion, primarily regarding the KP Consulting Group proposal.  Some topics included communications in the Parish, aligning the Parish and the school, potentially merging parishioners and school children from other parishes with SAR in the future, starting the Men’s Club back up, and ramifications of Fr. Richard Stoltz retiring and leaving the parish by 7/1/23 and having a new Pastor.

John Gleich said that he had not written the minutes from the previous Parish Council meeting, and would do so in December.  

Following discussions, Gary Lombardo asked for a motion to proceed with the KP Consulting Group proposal.  

John Gleich reminded the Parish Council before a vote that the Parish and Finance Councils agreed last year that the reason that we didn’t move forward with it last year was because we were afraid that it would interfere with our All Things New process and that it was also noted that a condition to implement it was that 2 Parish Council members should lead it with KP Consulting Group.  

Gary Lombardo said that this would be a condition of the vote.  A verbal vote was taken and the Parish Council agreed unanimously to proceed.

Our next Parish Council meeting will be January 24th at 7pm in the Parish Council Room, since there is no December meeting. 

Gary Lombardo closed the meeting with a prayer.
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